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SEPTEMBER 8, 2022 TOWN BOARD MEETING / ZOOM CONFERENCE

The regular monthly meeting of thé Board of Trustees of Caseyville Township was called to
order at 6 p.m. by Supervisor Krummrich who directed Clerk Gough to call the roll, and upon
rolt call the following members answered present: Trustees Green, Scott, Gibbs, and Lowry.
Also present John Waldron, highway commissioner, Tim Flemmg, township attorney, and
Todd Fleming, sewer system operations attorney.,

Supervisor Krummrich directed Clerk Gough to read the minutes of the previous meeting,

A motion was made by Mr. Green, second by Ms. Scott to dispense with the reading of the
minutes with the following roll call vote: Gibbs — aye, Lowry — aye, Scott — aye, Green — aye,
and Krummrich —aye. Motion carried by a vote of 5 ayes, and 0 nays.

A motion was made by Mr. Gibbs, second by Mr. Lowry to approve the minutes of the previous
meeting with the following roll call vote: Green — aye, Scott — aye, Lowry - aye, Gibbs — aye,
and Krummrich — aye. Motion carried by a vote of 5 ayes, and 0 nays,

A motion was made by Mr. Lowry, second by Ms. Scott to approve payment for the following
bills with the following roll call vote: Scott — aye, Green - aye, Gibbs — aye, Lowry - aye, and
Krummrich — aye. Motion carried by 5 ayes, and 0 nays.

Bills were as follows:

Road & Bridge Fund: 82,644.26
Town Fund: 3,963.83
Permanent Road Fund: 2,027.30
Building & Equipment Fund: 59.99

A motion was made by Mr. Gibbs, second by Ms. Scott to go into executive session to discuss
details of the union contract for the clerical and sewer system employees with the following roll
call vote: Lowry — aye, Green — aye, Scott - aye, Gibbs — aye, and Krummrich — aye.

Motion carried by a vote of 5 ayes, and 0 nays.

A motion was made by Mr. Krummvrich, second by Mr. Green to open the executive session with
the following roll call vote: Gibbs - aye, Scott — aye, Lowry — aye, Green — aye, and Krummrich
—aye. Motion caried by a vote of 5 ayes, and 0 nays. |

A motion was made by Ms. Scott, second by Mr. Lowry to go back to the regular session with
the following roll call vote: Gibbs — aye, Scott - aye, Green — aye, Lowry — aye, and Krummrich
—aye. Motion catried by a vote of 5 ayes, and 0 nays.



Highway Commissioner Waldron spoke before the Board with the following information:

The road crew has been mowing along roadway easements, in-house repairs and maintenance,
worked on street sweeper to prepare for bid, trimmed limbs along roadway easements, worked
on a culvert project, and worked on blacktop and pothole patching,

There being no further business to come before the Board, a motion to adjourn was made by Ms.
Scott, second by Mr. Green with the following roll call vote: Scott — aye, Green — aye, Gibbs —
ayc, Lowry — aye, and Krummrich — aye. Motion carried by a vote of 5 ayes, and 0 nays.

"The next regular meeting will be held on October 13, 2022, 6 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,



